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RFEI Astoria Central Waterfront 

 

Addendum #1 

Changes to Anticipated Schedule 

November 7, 2024 

Per staff recommendation, the deadline for responses has been extended to December 6, 2024 at 5:00 

PM. With this change, the anticipated schedule is now as follows: 

• December 6, 5:00 p.m. - Deadline for Responses. Responses must be received in Port offices by 

this time, preferably physically, but the port will accept emailed responses. 

• Week of January 13 (tentative) - Developer Interviews. 

• February 7 (tentative) - Preliminary selection of developer team(s), pending further 

negotiations. 

For any additional questions regarding the RFEI, the Master Plan, or the Central Waterfront, please 

contact waterfront@portofastoria.com. However, there will be no further publication of such questions 

and answers prior to the response deadline of December 6, 2024. 

 


